We just wanted to reassure you that we are constantly monitoring the situation regarding Covid-19. 


We have been taking guidance from Buckinghamshire County Council Early Years Service and will continue to do so. 
All of our staff are following the current Government guidelines.


Whilst the school remains open, we will also be open. 
At the moment, we are planning to open during the Easter Holidays but this could change and we will update you accordingly.


Please see below the Guidance for Educational Settings:-
Guidance to educational settings - https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19
Staff, young people and children should stay at home if they are unwell with a new, continuous cough or a high temperature to avoid spreading infection to others.
If you have any queries, please do speak to the manager, Denia Si Larbi 07552 644911
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